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Notice on Filing of Applications for Delisting of the Company’s Shares 

from the Nagoya Stock Exchange and the Fukuoka Stock Exchange 

 

 

  Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. (hereinafter “the Company”) has decided in a board 

meeting held today to file applications for delisting of the Company’s shares from Fist 

Section of the Nagoya Stock Exchange and the Fukuoka Stock Exchange. 

 

1. Reason for filing applications for delisting  

 

  Currently, the Company’s shares are listed on First Section of the Nagoya Stock 

Exchange and the Fukuoka Stock Exchange in addition to First Section of the Tokyo Stock 

Exchange, and the Company has decided to file applications for delisting from the Nagoya 

Stock Exchange and the Fukuoka Stock Exchange to streamline administrative operations 

in association with multiple listings.  

 

2. Stock Exchange where the Company’s listing continues 

 

  First Section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange 

 

3. Date of applications for delisting 

 

  The Company plans to file the applications in November 2021. 

 

4. Schedule 

 

  After the filing and acceptance of the applications for delisting from the Nagoya Stock 

Exchange and the Fukuoka Stock Exchange, the Company’s shares will be designated as 

shares to delisted in accordance with their prescribed procedures, and then, in principle, the 

shares will be delisted one month after the date of such designation. 

 

For further details, please contact: 

Masaya Futakuchi,  

General Manager, General Affairs Group 

Tel: +81-3-3595-6568   Fax: +81-3-3595-6076 


